
From: Neil Bennett [mailto:ncb5td@bigpond.com] 
Sent: Monday, 19 June 2006 11:35 AM 
To: AASB Mailbox 
Subject: ED 148 Maintaining the Reporting Entity Concept 

Dear Sirs 
  
The ICAA has brought to my attention the possible abolishion of the Reporting Entity Concept. All my 
clients are non reporting entities and will incur considerable additional expense if they have to prepare 
General Purpose Reports instead of Special Purpose Reports for no good reason in their eyes.  
  
Please register my objection to the abolishion of the Reporting Entity Concept and save it for the 
entities for which it was intended and for which it has worked so well. 
  
Thank you 
  
  
  
Neil Bennett 
Chartered Accountant 
PO Box 44, West Ryde 1685 
77 Ryedale Road West Ryde 2114 
Ph:  (02) 9807 4844 
Fax: (02) 9808 1719 
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